
REGISTRATION NEWSLETTER 
Please note: Second Term Classes begin January 7, 2019! 

NOVEMBER 2018 

COURSE INFORMATION & REGISTRATION 

The Toronto School of Theology Course Catalogue, which  
includes St. Augustine’s Seminary course offerings, is available 
at  
http://www.tst.edu/academic/course/listings. 

Our TIMETABLE, showing our course offerings and location 
information, is available on our website at SAS Timetables. 

For those students in the Master of Theological Studies, Master 
of Religious Education, and Diploma programs who wish to 
take courses from other TST Colleges or outside of the 
approved curriculum, please contact  
Dr. Patricia Murphy, Director, Institute of Theology, before 
entering your registration. 
   
Students in the Pontifical Baccalaureate of Sacred Theology or 
Master of Divinity programs may consult Theresa Kelly, 
Registrar & Academic Officer. 
 

Please remember that the online courses are limited to 25 students, so register early! 
 

COURSE EVALUATIONS  

Course Evaluations are conducted online. The link for the Course 
Evaluations will be sent to your University of Toronto Email Account 
[@mail.utoronto.ca] or Non-Conjoint Email Address the Last Week/
Day of Classes.   

All Course Evaluations are due by January 3, 2019.   

If you have any questions, please contact Frank Kelly at frank.kelly@utoronto.ca.  

 

PAYING YOUR TUITION & FEES 

2018-2019 SECOND TERM REGISTRATION DEADLINE: 
DECEMBER 7, 2018;  

LATE REGISTRATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED UNTIL JANUARY 11, 2019. 
PAYMENT IS DUE IMMEDIATELY TO PROCESS REGISTRATION AND AVOID 

SERVICE CHARGES. 
 

Visit our website for detailed information regarding fees at  
http://www.staugustines.on.ca/current_students/fees_and_refunds. 

Conjoint Students can register on ACORN; Non-Conjoint 

Students please use the form found here. 

Click on the images below to link to our website for more details. 

Christianity and World Religions (SAT3850H) is 

available this term! This course can be taken as a 

core course requirement for MRE and MTS and as 

an elective course in all programmes. 

SAS now has a  

Twitter account! 

Follow us for  

important dates, 

Academic and  

Seminary info and 

events! Click the 

Twitter icon above 

for more! 

http://www.tst.edu/academic/course/listings
https://staugustines.on.ca/current_students/registrar/course_timetable
mailto:frank.kelly@utoronto.ca
http://www.staugustines.on.ca/current_students/fees_and_refunds
https://staugustines.on.ca/UserFiles/Servers/Server_90749/File/Registrar/Non-Conjoint%20Student%20Course%20Registration%20Form%20-%20Winter%202019.pdf
https://staugustines.on.ca/about_st__augustine_s/events/december_15__2018_-_advent_retreat
https://staugustines.on.ca/about_st__augustine_s/events/the_life_and_writings_of_st__paul
https://twitter.com/StAugustinesTO
https://staugustines.on.ca/current_students/registrar/course_timetable
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Contact Information 

Registrar’s Office 
Theresa M. Kelly,  
Registrar and Academic Officer, 
theresa.kelly@utoronto.ca 
416-261-7207 Ext. 230 
 
Erin Passmore,  
Assistant Registrar,  
erin.passmore@utoronto.ca   
416-261-7207 Ext. 243 
 

Institute of Theology Office 
Dr. Patricia Murphy,  
Director, Institute of Theology, 
pa.murphy@utoronto.ca  
416-261-7207 Ext. 235    
 
Assessment Office 
Frank Kelly, 
Coordinator of Assessment and Information Officer, 
frank.kelly@utoronto.ca 
416-261-7207 Ext. 259 

 

 

 

 

 

Website Links (Click on the underlined green text to follow link!) 

 
St. Augustine’s Seminary  
St. Augustine’s Seminary Twitter  
Institute of Theology  
Registrar: Timetables, Academic Calendar, Official Transcript Request Form, 
Communication  
Financial Information  
Library: Library Information, Hours, UofT Library and Academic Writing 
Resources  
Course Syllabi 
Accessibility Policy: Providing Goods and Services to People with 
Disabilities  
Toronto School of Theology  
Quercus  
Association of Theological Schools 

You may send email to faculty or administration through the 

website general email account on the “Contact Us” page and 

it will be forwarded accordingly.   

Office Hours for the Christmas Break: 

The offices are closed December 24, 2018 

to January 1, 2019;  

we will re-open January 2, 2019. 

Access to Lynda.com Online Courses: 
All University of Toronto students, staff, and  
faculty now have access to Lynda.com, an online 
resource owned by LinkedIn that offers access to 
more than 1,400 self-paced courses. Log-in with 
your UTORid and choose from a large selection 
of courses in fields like business, software, IT, 
and design. Most courses are either taught by 
industry experts or veteran teachers. 

mailto:t.vicioso@utoronto.ca
mailto:erin.passmore@utoronto.ca
mailto:sheila.connolly@utoronto.ca
mailto:%20frank.kelly@utoronto.ca
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https://main.its.utoronto.ca/news/free-access-to-lynda-com-online-courses/

